
 

 

Board of Practical Training 
(Eastern Region), Kolkata 

 

      It has been noticed that some unscrupulous elements are collecting money 
from innocent students by promising Apprenticeship Training, Scholarships 
etc. under National Apprenticeship Training Scheme (NATS) by creating fake 
websites. The matter has been reported to the concerned Government 
Authority to deal with such agencies / individuals as per Law. 
 
   Hence, General public is cautioned hereby that BOPT does not charge any 
kind of Fees for its services for providing Apprenticeship Training in various 
training establishments from students, establishments or any other 
stakeholders. The General public, particularly students are informed to verify 
authenticity of such websites from our websites www.bopter.gov.in  or 
www.mhrdnats.gov.in. 
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